
 

 

Dist 11 May Assembly Report 
 
Greetings from the Space Coast 
We have now had 4 district meetings - w great attendance   
All but 2 chairs filled 
Currently brainstorming on the Alateen round-up Preliminary Flyer will be ready for 
assembly 
Planning  
 Alateen training after our next district meeting in May 
 District Yardsale splitting the district as evenly as possible - hoping to  
 make it a contest to add to the fun  
 Picnic and/or - Day of Workshops before the end of the year 
  Workshops on CAL w lunch skit-discussion on breaking the   Buck 
Barrier 
 Gratitude “thing” late lunch early dinner for January  
We plan to have 16 or 17 attending the Assembly - Wahoo 
Getting more interest in members becoming AMIAS trained 
Reviewing our budget -  
 decided to place a donation jar near the coffee at district meeting to defray costs 
 1 member mentioned making an anniversary donation to district -  
 $1.00 for each year of membership 
Hugs 
Sue M, DR D11 
 
Greetings Florida North AFG, District eleven has started on a new journey this year  
The chair people meet a half hour before the district meeting to go over any new ideas 
or problems that they want to bring  to   the groups and it has been well received. 
each chair e-mails me  a report a week before the district meeting and I have shortened 
them and send them out to all he GR's and ask if there are any questions or concerns . 
Our Web-site is up and running . 
Our LDC has been bring up a new book every meeting and any new issues bring 
attention to more than our daily readers for the groups to think about and use. 
We have a few little items left to sort out but we are a work in progress  and we will get 
to our common goals with the help of our H.P.  
I have been given this trusted task in order for all of us to grow and we are by leaps and 
bounds. 
Each meeting has brought more ideas and more desire for service.  
In Service Pauline AISL District 11 
 
 
 
 
  


